Question on Notice
No. 1486
Asked on 8 October 2009

MR BLENIE asked the Deputy Premier and Minister for Health (MR LUCAS)-
QUESTION:

With reference to the Sunshine Coast University Hospital project/planning board and the
Minister’s previous answer to my Question on Notice—

Will the Minister advise (a) who has been ‘reorientated’ from the board, (b) why they have
been ‘reorientated’ where to and (c) who is currently on the board, whether paid or voluntary?

ANSWER:

| refer the Member to my answer to Question on Notice number 979 of 2009 in which |
provided a response to these issues.

In that answer | informed the Member there is a SCUH Project team not a “project/planning
board”.

The Queensland Government is delivering on its commitment of a new hospital for the
Sunshine Coast. On Friday 6 November 2009, master planners and lead technical advisors for
the project were announced. This is a critical step in the process to deliver additional health
services for the Sunshine Coast.



